July 26, 2022

Bucyrus City Schools
170 Plymouth Ave.
Bucyrus, OH 44820

To the Members of the Bucyrus City School District Board of Education,

| am seeking your approval to be released from my contract as Director of Student Services for
Bucyrus City Schools effective July 31, 2022. My husband and I will be relocating to another
area of the state.

Thank you for your consideration,

Dr. Tamara S. Wallace
2606 Foxfire Lane
Findlay, OH 45840
419-889-4562
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